
 
 
From: Mr. Valdis Liepa (liepa) 
Tim,  
The Block Diagram was apparently from an earlier prototype model and was mistakely given to 
us for this filing.  Ive uploaded the correct block diagram. 
 
thanks, 
 
Joe 

To:  <tjohnson@AmericanTCB.com> 
Cc:  <whgraff@atcb.com>, 
  <murban@atcb.com> 
Subject: MESSAGE attached to CB2UCONN_ATCB000404 by liepa 
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